Parking in Hassocks – Progress Report
There was a good response to the Parking Survey with over 770 forms returned. Over 60% of those replying took the opportunity to identify other issues and quite a few also wrote letters to give further details. Collating and preparing all this information for the Parking Working Group has proved a big task and the Parish Office deserve credit for all the effort they have put in. The next stage – Reviewing all the information and personal responses and producing a report for Council will be a group effort by the Parking Group. It is hoped that the final report will go to Full Council in mid-June. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The new Parish Council Website has a special tab for Parking on - www.hassockspc.net.
Ian Weir (Chair of Parking Working Group)


